
Newsletter

Trust Perseverance RespectForgiveness FriendshipCompassionTruthfulness

t 01884 881354 | e admin@rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk

Available online at www.rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk and via subscription

26 March, 2021

Awards

Learning Leaves

Class R – Alfie W
Class 1 – Darcey

Class 2 - Esmae

Class 3 - Freddie

House Points

Class 1 - Seb
Class 2 - Riley

Class 3 – Michaela

This week Class 1 finally 
held their 'pretend' wedding 
for Miss Bidwell and 

Alan, which they have been 
planning in the Imagination 

Station since September.

After many delays they 

were finally able to go 
through with the ceremony.

Class 1 have been 

learning about plants 
and thinking about 
what they need to 

grow. They had fun 
planting some cress 
seeds.

Class R have been 

reading The Rainbow 
Fish and discussing the 

books key themes 

about being kind and 
helping each other.

They made 3D fish 
and also started making 

clay easter models 

which will be hung on 
the tree.

Class 2 have made

classification keys in 
science this week.

Class 3 have been 

learning about 
collective 
nouns, specifically 

the names of 
groups of animals.
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Term Dates

31 March
Spring Term Ends

19th April

First day of Summer term

3 May

Bank Holiday

31 May – 4 June

Half Term

23 July
Summer term Ends

Little Angels

On a positive note, all 
the staff have started 

their Lateral Flow testing 
twice a week now. Thank 

you to all the families 
following the guidance 
regarding Covid-19.

All the team at Little 

Angels would like to wish 
everyone a wonderful 
Easter

Parent Governor Vacancy

We currently have a vacancy for a parent 
governor to join our federation governing 

body.

Parent governors are valued members of 

the governor team and play an important 
role; the governing body works together as 

a group, meeting at least once every half 
term. Together they are responsible for the 
strategic direction of the school, promoting 

high standards of educational achievement 
and ensuring our resources are used to 

maximum impact.

Life as a governor is interesting and varied 

and we feel sure that there are parents 
prepared to take on this important role and 

give their time and commitment to helping 
us to continue to improve the school's 
performance.

If you would like to stand for election, please 

complete and sign the nomination form 
attached with this email and return to the 
school office no later than 12 noon on 30th 

March 2021.

Snapshots

Snapshot reports will be sent home next 
week. Please note that attendance will not 

be included in these reports.
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Lets decorate the tree 
again

Create flowers, decorate 
eggs, bring ribbons and 

feathers to brighten up the 
tree for Easter/Spring!

Challenge - Try to make your 
decorations weather resistant 

and use recycled materials.

If you have any questions, 

please email the PTFA

ptfarackenford@gmail.com

PTFA Easter Treat Box

Each box is £6 and will contain:

4x Cupcakes
3x Easter Biscuits
2x Crispy slices

4x chocolate dipped marshmallows

Pre-orders are required by Monday 29th 
March please via the PTFA WhatsApp group 
or admin@rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk

Collection will be from the tennis court 

between 3-15 and 4 on Wednesday 31st 
March we ask that social distancing is 
maintained.

If your child travels on the school bus, just let 

us know when you order and we will get the 
box to them safely for travel home.

mailto:ptfarackenford@gmail.com
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